
Angus, R. B. February 16, 1882 

R. B. Angus to J. J. Hill. 

States that "It will be a great relief to 
all of us if Caseman takes the contract for 
grading [Canadian Pacific Roadl[I); and in 
view of the magnitude of the work that has to 
be done in a short season I hope you will 
urge Van Horne to close with him, if your 
judgement approves." 

Is "extremely sorry to hear of the defal- 
cation at the 1st National [Bank]. It will 
be a great annoxance tr our friend Upham." 

States that The Ma toba Earnings are 



wonderful. You may lc . for a very big 
business in Spring." 
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